
Dear Sir/Madam
I am writing in protest at this application.When we managed to downsize my elderly mother to 
the Over 55s centre at Harbord we were happy that she had found a peaceful and beautiful 
location to spend her twilight years.Now the rapacious Mounties group using their vast hoard of 
ill gotten poker machine profits are attempting to destroy this tranquility.Using the Trojan Horse 
of a bowling green to open a licensed premises in very close proximity to retirement 
residences.It will not have escaped your attention that bowling greens all over the area have 
closed and become derelict.This application is inappropriate and should be dismissed 
summarily. 
Yours sincerely 
James Sibraa
3 Palomar Pde
FRESHWATER 2096
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Sent: 3/11/2020 4:24:21 PM
Subject: DA for bowling green at Harbors Diggers


